
 
 

 

Athens, September 7th, 2021 

 

Changes in ICB Sector Classification 

 

Following the results of the quarterly review of the FTSE Russell | Industry Classification Benchmark (ICB) the 

company «INTRACOM HOLDINGS S.A.» will be reclassified from the sector «15101010 – Telecommunications 

Equipment» to the sector «10101010 – Computer Services». 

The change will be effective from the session of Monday September 20th 2021. 

https://athexgroup.gr/web/guest/company-profile/-/select-company/179

